
From: Trisha Kelley [mailto:Trishaanderson@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 8:20 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop the northern pass 
 
Trisha Kelley 
134 bays t 
Wolfeboro, NH 03894 
 
October 9, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
The northern pass will damage our spectacular landscape. This project brings nothing to the state but trouble and no to 
little gain. I grew up spending summers and fall in the mountains and have raised my children the same they love and 
want to enjoy it with their children some day. Please dont open the door to that not happening because it has been 
destoried 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Trisha Kelley 
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